
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY
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744 P Street, Sacramento, California  95814

GRAY DAVIS, Governor

June 28, 1999

ERRATA

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO NOTICE OF ACTION MESSAGE
REGARDING INCREASE TO MAXIMUM AID PAYMENTS

REFERENCES: ALL COUNTY LETTER (ACL) 99-35, DATED MAY 5, 1999

This Errata transmits a corrected copy of the following message that was previously sent
with ACL 99-35:

Notice of Action (NOA) Message

M44-315 (7/99) LAW CHANGE – INCREASE IN MAP

The NOA message was revised to delete the reference to Section B, Line 1 as the new
Maximum Aid Payment amount.  A corrected replacement page is attached.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  If you have any questions
regarding this matter, please contact Jill Sevaaetasi at (916) 654-2130.

Attachment




